Office of Superintendent of Schools October 8, 2003
Board Meeting of October 22, 2003

Merrett R. Stierheim, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: PRESENTATION OF FMIi REPORT ON ASSESSMENT OF THE
FACILITIES CONSTRUCTION DEPARTMENT

COMMITTEE: FACILITIES MANAGEMENT

FMI will present its assessment of the Facilities Construction Department to the School
Board Facilities Management Committee on October 15, 2003. A summary report from
staff and the full FMI assessment will be submitted to the School Board prior to its
meeting of October 22, 2003.





